
Wisconsin Early Childhood Collaborating Partners (WECCP) Listserv 
 

The WECCP listserv facilitates interactive, electronic communication among the agencies, 
associations, and individuals providing services to Wisconsin's young children (birth to 
age 8) and their families. The focus is on state, community, and interagency efforts to 
improve service delivery approaches for young children and their families. The listserv 
provides a mechanism to share experiences, examples, and resources related to early 
childhood collaboration, program blending, and system improvement.  
 
To subscribe to WECCP send a blank email message to: 

 join-weccp@lists.dpi.wi.gov  
 
To send a message to the List, address it to:  

weccp@lists.dpi.wi.gov 
  

To unsubscribe from WECCP send a blank email message to:  
leave-weccp@lists.dpi.wi.gov 
  

To contact the List Owner, send your message to:  
owner-weccp@lists.dpi.wi.gov 
  

If you questions related to the listserv, please contact: 

 Sherry W. Kimball, Early Childhood Consultant 

 Department of Public Instruction 

 Sherry.kimball@dpi.wi.gov or  608-267-9625 

 P.O. Box 7841 

 Madison, WI   53703 
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